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NEXT WEEK’S LUNCH MENU is Week 3 

Once again, Norwood pupils showcased all their talents 
by transporting the captivated audience to a galaxy far 
far away, where no man, woman or child has gone 
before - The Atkinson Theatre. For the last five 
months, the cast of Y5 and Y6 children have rehearsed, 
acted, danced and sang every Thursday under the 
supremely dedicated direction of Mrs. Healy and Mrs. 
Taylor and the production team of Mrs. West, Miss 
Haworth, Mrs. Lauder, Mrs. Dickinson and Mr 
Dempster. 

Seventy-nine children took part in this performance, 
which is truly remarkable, especially as for many of 
them, this may be the only opportunity they ever get 
to perform on a stage. This production saw some 
astonishing solos, from unexpected children, while the 
rest of the cast brought howls of laughter from the 
audience with their tremendous performances. It is a 
true highlight of the school year and as always, 
brought the curtain down on an exciting and 
memorable term.  

At Norwood we are so proud of the opportunities we 
give all of our children. Maybe this is one that will 
inspire some children to be in shows and theatre as a 
hobby or even a career choice. Bravo! 

STAR WARTS IS OUT OF THIS WORLD 

The cast of “Star Warts: The Umpire Strikes Back”

REMEMBER   
School finishes for Easter Thursday at 2pm. 



Grayson G, Damarae A, Riley H-M, Jasper P,  
Emirhan A, Jenson M and Archie U 

Y1 FOOTBALLERS LOVE REPRESENTING NORWOOD 
Fourteen Year 1 children were delighted to be selected to represent the school for their first ever 
time in the Everton Cup at Stanley High School. The two teams (the Norwood White Sleeves and 
the Norwood Blues) played 4 matches each, including one against each other.  The White Sleeves 
managed to win 3 of them, while the Blue Sleeves won 1 game. The finished 2nd and 3rd. 
Congratulations to them all for having so much fun and representing Norwood so well.  

       

Yazzmin N, Layla P, Lottie D, Kate M,  
Kaelah R and Teyah Mc 

Taya P, Rosie E, Sienna B, Bella, Amelie R,  
Lillie G, Delia M and Jessica C 

FRIENDS OF NORWOOD NEWS 
  
Non Uniform Day  -  Thursday 28th March - please bring a £1! 
  

Easter Raffle  -  Monday is the closing date for your £1 raffle ticket to be entered in 
the draw to win one of three Easter eggs in each class. The 1st prize winners will be 
announced in the last school assembly of the term on Thursday!  
  

World Book Day Preloved Book Sale 
Thank you for your donations and support. We raised £367 and hope to make this an annual 
event!  We also hope to have a book stall at the summer fair so we will need donations next 
term. These can be brought into school and deposited in the large yellow box in the office. 

WHAT A BUSY WINNING WEEK FOR GIRLS FOOTBALL!  
As usual it has been a busy period of sport, but recently it has reached a new level with the girls 
football teams having been involved in two tournaments. The Year 5/6 team won all three games 2-0, 
7-2 and 3-1, while the Y4 girls team played five matches, winning two and drawing three. Well done! 

Theodore H-P, Jago A, George C, Jessica W, Sadie R,  
Archie O and Carter R 


